



Discipleship Groups 
In this time of COVID-19, we know it has been difficult being away from each other. One of 
the essential ministries for connection is our discipleship groups. Our discipleship groups 

have not met in person since early March. These groups are not just about studying scripture, 
but also provide support and fellowship. And so we will be beginning discipleship groups 
once again, though a bit differently. After much consideration about safety, our groups will 
begin meeting outdoors with social distancing for the time being. Each group leader has 

chosen to meet on the church campus, in different shaded spots. Please bring a lawn chair 
with you to sit. Each group member will sit at least 6 feet away from each other. All in person 
groups are dependent upon weather conditions. And bathrooms are still closed. Won’t you 
consider connecting with others and growing in your faith through one of our Discipleship 

Groups? 

Faith Connections (starting Aug. 2) 
Led by Gayle Knapp 
Sunday evenings at 6pm 
Under the oak tree by the ball field 

Faith Among Friends (starting Aug. 2) 
Led by Stephanie Young 
Sunday evenings at 6pm 
Behind shed near office entrance 

Proverbs: A Study (starting Aug. 5) 
Led by George Skinner 
Wednesday Afternoons at 2pm  
Under the two trees near the front sign 

Zoom Bible Study in Acts (ongoing) 
Led by Pastor Matt 
Wednesdays at 6:30pm 
Online, link shared weekly 

Men’s Monthly Fellowship (next meeting: 
Aug. 12) 
Led by Jack Besse 
2nd Wednesday of Month at 10am 
Under the oak tree by the ball field


